
Minutes for 25 November 2020 Alexandria Conservation Commission Meeting 

For the 3rd month in a row, we were forced to cancel our meeting due to there not being a quorum 

present.  It appears that the COVID-19 pandemic combined with the Thanksgiving holiday caused 

members not to attend.  It appears that the situation [COVID-19] will only worsen over the next several 

weeks and the Commission is considering some type of virtual meeting in December.  Fortunately, there 

have not been any items requiring the Commission’s immediate attention; however, we are now at a 

point where year-end reports and planning for 2021 projects need to be addressed.  Because all 

meetings of the Commission are open to the public, there are certain protocols that are required, and 

compliance is difficult with the restrictions imposed by state due to the COVID-19 pandemic.  We are 

doing our best and encourage residents to check our webpage on the town website and review the 

minutes of our meeting as well as informational updates.  


